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VILLAGE OF LEWISTON
NOTICE of PUBLIC HEARING
 March 19, 2018
At 6:00 PM
In the Village Municipal Building 145 N 4th Street Lewiston
__________________________________________________________

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village of Lewiston Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing on the request from Harold F. Hibbard & Sons, Inc.,  to approve a Special Use permit to allow improvements in the Village Right of Way for additional serving area on the Portage Road side of the property. 
This public hearing will take place on Monday, March 19, 2018, at 6:00 PM in the Village of Lewiston Municipal Building, at 145 N 4th St. Lewiston NY. 
Stephanie Myers
Deputy Clerk
March 6, 2018 



